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QCC COMMITTEE on COMPUTER RESOURCES 
An Academic Senate Standing Committee 

 
Minutes 

Meeting of October 24, 2002  in   M 401  at 3pm 
 
Attending: Philip Pecorino, George Sherman, Patrick Wallach, Sandra Marcus, Anthony Kolios 
Absent: Bob Rogers, Bruce Naples  

1. Agenda was accepted. 

2. The committee approved the Minutes of Previous Meeting:  Oct. 10, 2002 

3. Chairperson’s Report 

a. Spoke with the QCC ADA compliance officer 

b. Spoke with the Senate Steering Committee Chair concerning 

i. disseminating a newsletter 

ii. template for activities for 2002-2003  

c. sent request for information to the Library Committee 

4. Report of IT Director 

1. Mr. Sherman reported that the installation of the wireless hubs was completed 
for:  Administration building 3rd floor, Science Building first floor and Science 
quad area, all of the Tech Building, the Library building, Student Union, 
Humanities Building, third floor and outdoor courtyard and the QUAD formed 
by the Humanities, Science and Library buildings.         He was open to 
suggestions as to the scheduling order for the remaining areas of the college. 

2. The website student advisement program should be available after November 
15, 2002. 

Review of Possible matters for 2002-2003.  A listing of possible items for the  

5. The results of the survey of academic departments and the library were reviewed and 
discussed briefly. 

6. The result of the inquiry concerning fire safety procedures was discussed. 

7. The need for a new editor of the committee newsletter was discussed.  Members will 
consider taking the position. 

8.  The next meeting was set for Thursday, November 21, 2002 in M-401 at 3pm. 


